
  
  
  
  

  Preparation to Launch the New Version of the Electronic Trading
System NSC V900 

  August 06, 2008  

As part of the ASE efforts in developing the technical infrastructure of trading securities and as a
preparation to launch the new version of the Electronic trading system ( NSC V900), the ASE held a
training program for the brokerage firms. The new trading system aims at developing the trading
operations and increasing the system capacity, speed and its efficiency in receiving and processing
the orders entered by brokers. Besides, the new system, being more sophisticated, allows the
exchange to develop new internal programs for surveillance purposes and instant analysis of market
information. 
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